
Thunder Testimonies
This October, Thunder in the Holy 

Land has been out for one year and 
the response has surpassed our 
expectations! Well over half of our 
Thunder DVD stock has already sold 
and even more exciting, 47 pastors 
and one layman in 11 Conferences 
across  the NAD have been inserted 
into Thunder as  hosts of the series 
placing nearly 1,200 more sets  of 
Thunder in circulation. This has 
resulted in many encouraging 
testimonies and positive decisions for 
Christ.  Let me share a few with you:

Thunder Pastor–Martin Fancher
A r e t i r e d 

Baptist man and 
his wife regularly 
attend our worship 
services and have 
been s ignificant 
contributors  to our 
church although 
not interested in 
becoming members. To thank them 
for their generosity, I took a DVD set 
to their home Tuesday evening. I was 
there for about 45 minutes and left 
about 9:00 pm. 

The next morning I found an 
email from him that stated he and his 
wife had decided to watch the first 30 
minute episode but had enjoyed it so 
much they watched one entire 2-hour 
disc! He wanted to purchase two sets 
to send to each of his children for 
their families. I promised to bring 
him a couple more.

Recently, he sent me another 
email asking for yet another set. His 
neighbor is coming over to his house 
to watch them! He has downloaded 
all the study guides and is copying 
them for those he's  either sending or 
showing the DVDs to. 

As you can tell he is very excited 
about showing the Thunder series to 
his family and friends.  I  can confirm 
that many members are sharing these 

presentations with at least 17 people 
and I started putting the DVDs in 
their hands just ONE WEEK ago!

Kentucky-Tennessee Conference
This past June, three young men 

were baptized in beautiful Crockett 
Park’s Shoal Creek.  All of them had 
gone through the Thunder series and 
determined to publicly commit their 
lives  to the Lord. One was a young 
Amish man, Moses Yoder. Here is  his 
happy testimony:

“ I s t a r t e d s t u d y i n g w i t h 
Raymond using Thunder in the Holy 
Land. Watching it brought a lot of 
things to light for me. Now when I'm 
asked a question about what I believe 
I have an answer!

Recently I talked to an Amish 
man who asked me what I believe. 
And I was  able to explain in a way he 
seemed to understand! Thunder was a 
great help in my life. THANKS!”

Pastor Lloyd Schomburg, Jonathann Dewar,   
Matthew Dewar, Raymond Dewar, & Moses Yoder

Thunder Pastor–Jeff  Potts
Thunder in the Holy Land is  helping 

us reach more people for Christ in 
t h e M a n i t o b a - S a s k a t c h e w a n 
C o n f e r e n c e .  T h i s r e l a t i o n a l 
evangelistic approach makes the 
public meetings more effective, and 
ensures quality new-member nurture 

  

HOLIDAY SALE

Thunder is about equipping and 
empowering you to save multiple 
souls for eternity.  And now 
during November and December 
you can take 10% off your order 
of Thunder in the Holy Land.  

This is also a perfect opportunity 
to purchase Thunder for your 
church, local libraries, or as gifts 
for friends and family.  Check out 
our quantity discounts with a 
holiday bonus gift for you!

2-5 sets   20% off 
 along with FREE smart phone version

6-9 sets   35% off
 along with FREE iPad version

10 or more sets   45% off
 along with FREE smart phone &
 iPad versions

Orders can be placed on our 
website www.QLP.tv or over the 
phone at 615-448-1037.

ASI MEMBER SALE
If you are an ASI member, you 
have an exceptional opportunity 
to purchase Thunder at an 
astounding 70% discount.  ASI 
National is subsidizing the first 
250 Thunder sets  purchased by 
ASI members.  Call to purchase at 
the ASI member discount price– 
615-448-1037.

Give the gift that counts for 
eternity!
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Pastor Martin Fancher~ 
Fort Walton Beach, FL



We want to thank the faithful 
donors who have continued 
partnering with us beyond the 
production phase of Thunder in 
the Holy Land by sustaining the 
ongoing ministry of QLP.   Thank 
you for considering QLP in your 
year-end giving.  Following are 
some projects we’re working 
toward:

• QLP Building Project – We 
have a mission-minded 
building crew that has 
offered to build a studio for 
us when we have acquired a 
building site and funds for 
the materials.

• Green Screen studio set

• Closed captioning of the 
original series in English and 
Spanish 

• Mobile studio

• Future Video Bible Study 
series:
    Super Foods of the Bible
    But God Said...
    Building Optimal Health
    The Science of Salvation  
                         (kids’ curriculum)

    Prophecies De-coded

Credit card donations can be 
made at our website or by calling 
our office.  Checks can be mailed   
to the address below. 
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God’s Plans are Always Bigger
While we rejoice with the many decisions for Christ,  we are realizing that 

perhaps once again our faith was small.  In 2003 when Elder Charles  Byrd 
started filming In Search of the Truth he only planned to use it as pre-work to his 
local evangelism. But God had bigger plans and today it has been broadcast on 
television and radio stations around the world and rated as  one of the most 
popular programs on 3ABN. 

When we began the Thunder project in 2010 we deliberately thought big; 
filming in HD, broadcasting on TV, developing accompanying Lesson Helps, 
and doing custom host insertion at 3.85% of standard production cost. But it 
seems God’s thoughts were still higher than ours! 

To-date we have been approached by individuals desiring to have Thunder  
in other languages: Chinese,  several Indian dialects, Latvian, Moldovan, 
Spanish, Arabic, and Hebrew, as well as to provide English sub-titling for the 
hearing impaired.

We long to answer these requests, but realize it is  impossible with QLP’s  
current resources. We simply do not have the appropriate studio space or 
functionality for such an undertaking. We are praying that God will open the 
way for us  if this is  His will. Perhaps  He’s doing just that since a professional 
construction crew recently volunteered their time and expertise to build a new 
studio, once land and materials are available.

This would not only allow us to extend the reach of Thunder, it would also 
open the door for the production of several new series the Lord has  laid on 
Pastor Byrd’s heart.  We currently have a series ready for production entitled, 
Super Foods of the Bible.  We’d also like to fulfill the request to produce children’s 
programs, a prophecy series, a series for the family, and one that’s science 
based. 

We invite you to make these possibilities  a part of your prayer time and 
seriously consider what part God would have you play in making these soul-
winning dreams realities.
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QuestLine Productions
PO Box 1088
Goodlettsville, TN 37070

URL:  www.QLP.tv
Email: Info@QLP.tv
Office:  615-448-1037

YOU CAN PARTNER 
WITH QUESTLINE 

PRODUCTIONS

You Are Called
The	
   Saviour’s	
  commission	
  to	
  the	
   disciples	
   ...	
   includes	
  all	
   believers	
  in	
  Christ	
   to	
  

the	
   end	
   of	
   9me.	
   It	
   is	
   a	
   fatal	
   mistake	
   to	
   suppose	
   that	
   the	
   work	
   of	
   saving	
   souls	
  
depends	
  alone	
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   the	
   ordained	
   minister....	
   All	
  who	
   receive	
   the	
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   Christ	
   are	
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   to	
  work	
   for	
   the	
   salva9on	
  of	
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   fellow	
   men.	
   For	
   this 	
  work	
  the	
   church	
  
was	
  established,	
   and	
  all	
   who	
   take	
   upon	
  themselves	
  its	
  sacred	
   vows	
   are	
   thereby	
  
pledged	
  to	
  be	
  co-­‐workers	
  with	
  Christ.	
  	
  	
  Desire	
  of	
  Ages,	
  822	
  

after the meetings are over.  The group 
leaders take good care of the people 
they have come to love through the 
weekly group sessions.   Our Saskatoon 
Thunder group leaders  are really 
helping people to make decisions  for 
baptism.   The Thunder DVDs are a 
valuable tool to place in the hands of 
committed lay people.

April through June we had 18 
functioning Thunder study groups with 
50-plus pre-Adventists attending. 
There were three groups with a 
significant number of pre-Adventist 
guests. 

In September, we held a reaping 
series and while it was a substantial 

commuting commitment, we praise 
God for the 14 precious people who 
united with God’s Remnant Church by 
baptism or profession of faith. We are 
anticipating more baptisms from these 
groups in the near future.

 We have now 
started 15 more 
T h u n d e r s t u d y 
groups in Winnipeg 
and Regina with 
t w o r e a p i n g 
meetings scheduled 
for later this year 
and early 2015.

Elder Jeff  Potts ~ 
Executive Secretary  
Man-Sask Conference


